
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 
Provost 

February 1, 2021 

Dear 
Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards 
and Recognition (R&R) Program. You have been recognized for your key contributions to the 
2020 University Strategic Initaitve – Catalyst – Learning Management System Migration. 
Recipients of this award made significant contributions to the migration of courses to a new 
online classroom to improve user experience, promote student-to-student and faculty-to-student 
interaction, enable a robust mobile classroom, and further differentiate APUS as a leader in 
online learning. 

We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and 
support University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 

Sincerely, 

Wanda Curlee

Wanda,

School of Business




